## University of Kansas Bands

January 24, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director Dept. of Physical Education University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for your very kind letter of January 19 regarding the performance of our band. It certainly was nice of you to take time out from your busy schedule and write me.

I am passing your kind remarks on to the band boys and they too greatly appreciate your sentiments.

We are delighted always to do our bit in carrying on the school spirit and please believe me, we are at your service at all times when you need us.

Your ball clubs have been a sparkling influence for K. U. for many years and you have my very best wishes for your continued fine service to the university for many many years to come.

With kindest regards, I am

Yours very sincerely,

Director of Bands

RLW: KP